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Wednesday 20th November 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 5 - Ancient Egyptian Experience Day 
 
I am writing today to inform you of an exciting Ancient Egyptian experience day that will be used 
to launch your child’s new history topic on the first week back after Christmas. 
 
We have booked a superb local history company to deliver a hands on immersive learning 
experience that will be the ideal start to the children’s learning. The children will take part in a 
range of drama and history activities as well exploring a range of historical artefacts and 
costumes.  
 
We believe that this experience is a fantastic opportunity for all of our pupils and supports their 
learning. To support this day we are asking you for a voluntary contribution £8.20. Unfortunately, 
if we do not collect enough contributions we will not be able to run this educational experience. 
As this date is in the first week back after the Christmas holidays we are collecting the 
contributions now and we would like all payments and reply slips returned by Friday 13th 
December. This gives us an opportunity to cancel the company without penalty and for them to 
seek alternative schools if that were to be needed.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mr L Siddall 
Year 5 Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 5 - Ancient Egyptian Experience Day – January 2020 

 
Please return this slip with you payment no later than 13/12/19 

 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £8.20 for the Ancient Egyptian Experience Day.  
 
 
Name of Child: ___________________________ 
 
 
Signed: _______________________  Date: _____________________ 

 
 


